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REVENUE EMPTY PROGRAM FOR SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA 
 
Effective immediately and until further notice, Pacer Stacktrain will suspend the Empty 
Capacity Program announced previously under Bulletin #111. There will be no charges 
incurred for the reservation of empty equipment in Los Angeles. 
 
 
Reservations will still be required and can be made by contacting: 
 
 Sylvia Garcia  (714) 429-7142 
 
 Eva Wong (714) 429-7141  
 
 
 


